
Cedar Mountain Elementary Announcements    Tuesday, February 2, 2021 

1.  Your MOST important job before you come to school is make SURE you have your mask! Also, 

go through the Home Health Screening sheet each morning. 

2. Parents: if your child is out for the day, coming late, or leaving early, please send a note to the 

office or call 557-2251.  Thank you. 

3. Please!  Check out Lost & Found!  Girls hooded Under Amour, snow pants with "Fairchild" written 

on label, black Adidas hooded sweatshirt, black fuzzy "Cat & Jack" zip hoodie, and more items! 

 

4. NOTCE:  If you bring your own lunch and take a milk, it is NOT free.  You will be paying for that 

single milk.  Also, 1st - 5th, snack milk is NOT free. You must pay for that snack milk.  You must 

send money for snack milk. The only free meal is Breakfast and Lunch, until December 31st.  Any 

questions, please call.  Thanks. 

5. Each year the MN Dental Association coordinates Give Kids A Smile which provides free care to 

chidren in need.  No eligibilty questions are asked.  This year it will take place on February 5th and 

6th.  For more information and to register go to mndental.org or call the United Way at 1-800-543-

7709. 

6.  MENU CHANGES:  Tuesday, February 2nd will be Omelet, French Toast & Syrup, Sausage, and 

Hash Browns.  On February 10 will be Taco In a Bag, the 12th will be Sub Sandwich & Chicken 

Noodle Soup. 

7. Please remember to wear your boots, gloves, hats, snow pants to school. We for sure can't supply 

you with snow pants and boots.  Thank You 

 


